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Dear Senators, 

 

This bill is government overreach, and will cost Oregonians millions in their tax 

dollars.  We do not need to spend this kind of money to try to control physicians and 

stop them from serving their community!  Please remember who you work for, US, 

and oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

 

RN 


